From: wlldp

To: .
Subject: FW: LP Ref - HBg 24 - [OFFICIAL]
Date: 26 November 2015 14:28:29

DATA LABEL: OFFICIAL

————— Original Message-----
From: lan Cordner

Sent: 22 November 2015 12:14
To: wlldp

Subject: LP Ref - HBg 24

Hi,

I refer to the planned development to the west of Napier Avenue, Bathgate and referenced in the
Subject title.

Please accept this email as my formal objection to this development. | have, at least, twice
previously objected to this development and | have to say that it is disappointing that I have to
formally register my objection once again. | am not familiar with the planning process but it
appears that it might be predicated upon persistence rather than the merits or otherwise of the
application.

My objection, as previously communicated, is based on concerns regarding the impact on traffic,
environmental issues and a failure to comprehend why green belt land is being sacrificed when
there are already so many building projects (and empty houses) in progress.

Yours sincerely

Regards lan Cordner






